
 
  
  

Hello Naper Knight Families!                   

                                                                         

It’s not too early to begin thinking about how you will be involved during the 2025-2026 school 

year! Please allow us to introduce the Naper Home & School Association (H&S): a group of 

parents who are passionate about supporting the education of our children through 

volunteering, fundraising, and community building. The funds we raise provide field trips, 

assemblies, class holiday parties, year-end activities, birthday books, classroom enhancements, 

and so much more!   

Of course, there is no way we could do so many great things without many parents and 

guardians taking an active role in H&S. In addition to making Naper an amazing place for 

students, volunteering provides opportunities to meet staff and other parents. Whether you 

have 30 minutes from home or a few hours to serve within the school walls, your ideas, your 

time, your talents, and your voice are needed and welcomed.   

There are endless ways to contribute, so please check out the   

2025- 2026 Volunteer Information document.   

Be on the look out this fall for more information on the 2025-26 Sign-Up process using Sign 

Up Genius!   

Please don’t hesitate to contact us at naperhands@gmail.com with any questions.   

We look forward to seeing you around!   
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